
 

Memorandum 20-163 
TO:  Robert Dumouchel, City Manager  

FROM:  Mark Robl, Chief of Police 

DATE:  September 29, 2020 

SUBJECT: 2018 Homeland Security Grant 

We have received another Homeland Security grant for $24,376 to fund the purchase of an additional 
911 position. This position will be added to our recently acquired third dispatch console to make it a 
fully operational station. I request that we obtain council approval to accept this grant and procure the 
position through a sole source purchase with Solacom Technologies Inc.  

Solacom is the company that has furnished and installed the other two 911 positions in our dispatch 
center. This equipment and software is proprietary to Solacom. It is the only equipment that will interface 
with our system and the borough’s. It is not available from any other vendors.   

 


